AJ Popp 2017 Convention Report

I had an amazing time at convention and am so happy that I was able to go. As I was talking to some of the other athlete reps there were some things that couldn't realistically work for our LSC just because of how spread out we are, but in terms of certain things with the athlete reps there were some things I think would be helpful. Most of what we were hearing was ways to get more people interested in becoming athlete reps ahead of the day we are voting. The other athlete reps and I would also like to bring up a discussion about tech suits with the younger athletes, which we will go into detail at the meeting. It won't be as a proposal, we just want the board to hear it. My funny thing was talking to Anthony Irvin on the minimal medal requirements for me to afford a jeep. 

Thanks,
AJ 

